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 October Events 

7th -11th- Missions Week  

21st-End of 9 wks (1st) 

26th -Report Cards 

  

From the Office 

Dear Parents, ECA would like to extend a 

heartwarming thanks to you for all your 

fundraising efforts. Our Booster Club 

profited about $2,500 from our fall 

fundraiser! Thank you for your 

commitment to helping our school!  

Fall Fun 

There will be some fall fun happening with 

the Edge Church at the end of this month. 

Please be on the look out for more info 

and plan to have some free fun with us!  

Upcoming November Events 

1st – K5 & UP Field Trip  

4th- Veterans Day Program 

8th- NO SCHOOL/Daycare Open 

11th- No School/No Daycare-Veterans Day 

14th-Make Up Picture Day 

15th- Interims 

26th- Thanksgiving Luncheon 11AM & 12:15PM 

26th- “A Charlie Brown Thanksgiving” 6:30PM 

27th- Academy Closed/ Daycare Open 

28th-29th Thanksgiving Holidays/ No 

School/No Daycare 

Calendar Change 

Please make note of some important date 

changes with our calendar. Our Academy 

is closed on November 8th due to a 

teacher conference. However, our 

Preschool/Daycare is OPEN.  

Also, on November 11th for Veterans day, 

both our Academy and Preschool/Daycare 

will be CLOSED. 

 Missions Week 

But how can they call on Him if they have not put their trust 

in Him? And how can they put their trust in Him if they have 

not heard of Him? And how can they hear of Him unless 

someone tells them? (Romans 10:14)  

During Missions week at ECA each classroom has 

chosen a country that they would like to 

represent. We will hear from real life 

missionaries from those countries who are 

coming to share their story and experiences with 

us. Every morning during a special chapel the 

children will get to hear what it’s like to serve 

others in a foreign country, while sharing with 

them the Gospel of Jesus.  We will take an 

offering every morning for our missionaries. If 

you would like to send change or a contribution 

in any form, please place it in a Ziploc baggie 

labeled missions and send with your child each 

morning.  

In addition to special chapel time, your child’s 

class will be learning about their chosen country 

all week during class time. On Friday at the end 

of Missions week we will celebrate with 

International Food Day. Each student is asked to 

bring a dish from the country their class has 

chosen. There will be no other school lunch 

served on this day, so please pack a bag lunch if 

you think your child may need it.  

If you are available to help us set up and serve on 

International Food day, please email the front 

office at edgechristianacademy@outlook.com  

More information about Missions Week will be 

sent home soon  

  

mailto:edgechristianacademy@outlook.com

